Links 4 Love



Dear Franklin Families,

The 38th Annual Jerry Starr Ken-Ton Schools Sleepout will take place on Friday, February 2nd at Kenmore West High School. Every first Friday of February, since 1988, this event has addressed the ongoing needs of people in our community who have fallen on difficult times. The event focuses on three words: Awareness, Commitment, and Action. The Sleepout is meant to bring awareness, allow us to show our commitment to the community and give us an avenue to take action.

This coming week, **Monday January 29th to Friday February 2nd**, Franklin students and faculty will be able to purchase "**Links 4 Love**" every morning from 9:00-9:25 in the front foyer for .25 each. The links will be joined within each classroom, and eventually throughout the whole school, to show how we can all link together to help others in our community. All money raised will be donated at the Sleepout and stay in the Ken-Ton community.

Let's show Ken-Ton that our Franklin Family cares about their community!

Sincerely,

Jessica Mang-Morris and Franklin K-Kids Club